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Mr. Chairman and Committee Members: 
 
 
The Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) is providing written testimony in support of Senate 
Bill 18 relating to registration and regulation of military surplus vehicles. 
 
SB 18 includes technical language to meet vehicle weight requirements based on HB 2420 from the 2020 
Legislative Session. KDOT worked with the bill sponsor and agreed to the language that is contained in 
SB 18. We are supportive of the bill as currently worded. If this bill becomes state law, the estimated 
revenue to the State Highway Fund collected from registration fees of these vehicles would be 
approximately $9,200.00 annually. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on Senate Bill 18.  
 
 
 
 
 

 


